

## Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



\*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

NCCI's 2021 Annual Conference is taking place in a virtual format this year on July 21-22, and I am pleased to announce **DFA** has centrally funded and secured unlimited registrations for our staff. The conference will feature two keynotes and 40 educational sessions from experts on process improvement, leadership, organizational development, strategic planning, technology, diversity, equity, and inclusion. In addition, a team of DFA Lean In Champions will present on our journey of launching a women's professional development program.

Each staff member can register individually by <u>completing the online registration form</u> no later than July 19. Please consult with your supervisor prior to submitting a registration.

You can find detailed instructions on how to register <a href="here">here</a>. If you have any questions, please email <a href="https://www.withuForu@uci.edu">withuForu@uci.edu</a>.

As a reminder, UCI has an enterprise level membership at NCCI (Network for Change and Continuous Innovation: Higher Education's Network for Change Leadership) and all DFA staff can access the multitude of resources available, such as attending free webinars, participating in the communities of practices, receiving the NCCI e-newsletter, etc.

Thank you for your continued commitment to your personal and organizational learning and growth.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

**UCI** Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025